
Girton Tennis Club Committee Meeting (26th Nov 2020) 

 

Via Zoom at 7.00pm 
 

 

1. Members present 

Andy Luff, Alan Franklin, John Irwin, Victor Travieso, Alan Richardson, James Page, Kevin 

Keeves, Mark Lawton, Bruce Parker, Mathew Boucher. 

 

 

2. Introduction  

The Gov has announced that new Covid-related restrictions will apply to England from 2
nd

 Dec 

which allow tennis to resume with appropriate restrictions. Court bookings for groups of up to 6 

will be possible again. Coaching is allowed with up to 12 per court. Club nights can resume from 

4
th

 Dec. Competitions can also resume. The meeting was called to discuss our local actions. 

  

 

3. Agreed Actions 

 

KK to email members to inform them that tennis will be available again from 2
nd

 Dec. 

AR will re-install the nets on 1
st
 Dec and check the light control timer is reset.  

VT will update the club website to enable bookings and put the first reservation in place for the 

netball group, men’s practice and club nights. 

AL will email the Parish Council to inform them of our actions. 

  

VT will continue to liaise with David Nation. Coaching sessions are planned for the 10
th

 and 17
th
 

Dec.  

 

 

4. AOB 

 

Our men’s team have 2 more matches to play. ML will wait for news from the LTA about these 

being played.  

 

The junior supervised sessions had finished prior to this last lockdown and will not restart this 

year. 

 

 

5. Next Meetings 

  

No dates fixed. 

 


